EDITORIAL NOTE

To mark the recent 90th Birthday of Sir Harold Bailey, this issue of the
Journal commences with three short articles in his honour and concerned
with his own field of scholarship.

The Council is grateful to JOHN SWIRE AND SONS LTD. whose generosity as
a Corporate Subscriber to the Society sustains its work, including the
publication of the Journal.
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